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10th September 2025 
Year 4 Homework Tasks 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As set out in the Autumn Term Topic Letter, we do expect that the children will be working weekly 
to read at least 3 times a week with an adult, learn times tables and learn spelling from the half-
termly list. 
 
In addition, this year, we would like to set the Year 4 pupils some challenges each half term that 
are more life skills than the above mentioned. Some of them are really good preparation for when 
we go to Laches Wood. For each challenge your child completes successfully, which we would 
ask that you write in their reading diary or email into the office, we will award the children with a 
gold star. If they are able to complete each of the challenges for the half term, we will work with 
the children to come up with a reward that those successful can all participate in. 
 
Here are the challenges for this half-term: 
 

1) Tie shoe laces securely in a bow. 
 

2) Learn the months of the year poem so they know how many days in each month. 
 

Thirty days hath September, April, June and November.  
All the rest have thirty-one,  
Excepting February alone,  
And that has twenty-eight days clear  
And twenty-nine in each leap year. 

 
3) Fold clothes neatly (e.g. your PE kit). 

 
4) Learn to spell and write your surname with a capital letter. 

 
 
We hope you are able to support and encourage your child to participate in and complete each 
challenge and look forward to hearing about the results! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss A Whitney and Mrs L Gardiner 
Year 4 Class Teachers 


